

June 9, 2009

Alex Criswell

Dear Alex:

I would like to congratulate you on being selected for the Dean's List at Ivy Tech Community College of Indiana for the Spring, 2009 semester.

You have achieved a distinct honor, which is reserved for students who have attained a grade point average of 3.5 or better. Your academic performance is commendable and demonstrates what can be accomplished through hard work and perseverance.

As you pursue your education, I hope that you will continue to excel. Your success will encourage other students who strive for similar goals.

I wish you much success now and in the future.

Sincerely,

Deborah A. Halik, Ph.D.

Vice Chancellor-Academic Affairs

Deborah athlek

Northwest Region

1440 EAST 35TH AVENUE GARY, INDIANA 46409 219-981-1111